Raytown Quality Schools Board Meeting-December 12th, 2022

Last year, we offered the following incentive for early notification of resignation or retirement at
the end of the current school year hired and working before January of the previous year:

1. Notify by December 15" for a $1,500 incentive.
2. Notify by January 15" for a $1,000 incentive.
3. Notify by February 15™ for a $500 Incentive.

Proposal to restore previous early retirement incentive.

4. Notify by December 23rd for a $400 incentive.
5. Notify by January 15th for a $200 incentive.
6. Notify by February 15th for a $100 incentive.



